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To the Planning Commission: 
We are adamantly opposed to the proposed ramp near the Oswald West home.  From what we 
can see in the plan, the structure would not only drastically diminish the aesthetics of the view 
from the beach but will require construction damaging to the natural elements of the shoreline. 
Senators Merkley and Wyden have introduced legislation to help communities such as Cannon 
Beach to protect the coastal shorelines with natural materials. Setback requirements are not 
arbitrary.  They are adopted for the good of the community.  Please reject this inappropriate 
structure.  This is a case of “The needs of the collective versus the force of individual will.” 
Diane and Rex Amos 
P. O. Box 494 
Cannon Beach, Oregon 97110 
503-436-0936 
 


